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Dear Mr Fleming

Further to the Abbey’s appearance in front of the Public Accounts Committee of 23 May 2018, it has
been brought to my attention by a member of the Abbey Theatre Board that one of my statements
to the Committee requires a clarification:

| was asked, by a Member of the Committee, a question concerning the Abbey Theatre’s two year
plan for implementation of the Code of Practice for the Governance of State Bodies2016 and
whether the Theatre was adequately staffed to implement the Code. The correct response should
have been that the process of implementation was undertaken in June 2017 and not, as | stated, that
it was an ongoing process.

| hope this clarifies matters and apologies for any confusion.

Very best,

Neil

Neil Murray

Director

ABBEY THEATRE
AMHARCLANN NA MAINISTREACH

26 Lower Abbey Street, Dublin 1
E:neil.murray@abbeytheatre.ie
T:01887 2201

What’s On

abbeytheatre.ie
#abbey2ang

Talk theatre with us! @D
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